Letter from RSA Data Security satisfying the May 1995 motion re use of RC4 within 802.11 WEP.





The attached letter was sent by RSA Data Security, Inc to IEEE to satisfy the Motions passed at the May 1995 802.11 meeting and subsequent letter ballots. The letter is being distributed to 802.11 members for convenience. Please contact RSA for further information regarding OEM licensee agreement details. The appropriate contact person at RSA is Paul Gordon, Director of Sales; (415) 595-8782.





Please note that page two of this submission is the actual RSA letter to IEEE; as it was available only in hard copy, it will not be part of the electronic version of this submission which arrives with the next mailing.
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